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We know that the pandemic has been a difficult 
time for everyone and recognise that it has been 
particularly hard for those who have been advised 
to take extra precautions. The decision to include 
your child as part of the clinically extremely 
vulnerable group was made to help keep them 
safe, based on the information that we had at the 
time. Now that we have more evidence, we hope 
that you will be pleased to know that your child is 
no longer considered to be clinically extremely 
vulnerable to COVID-19. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Professor Jennifer Harries OBE 
 
BSc MB ChB MPH MBA FFPH FCMI 
 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
UK Health Security Agency 
 
This letter will be available in different 
languages and formats, including easy read, 
on GOV.UK. For audio, braille, large print call 
RNIB on 0303 1239999 
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